Provincial Step 2 Re-Opening Update – June 24, 2021
We had a great meeting with the Ministry today, Softball Ontario and its Member Associations – PWSA, OASA, ORSA and Slo-Pitch – are pleased to announce we will be open for business effective June 30th with minimal restrictions.
We will be updating our Return to Play Document in the next day or two, but for now are providing key items for everyone to plan with and will also be advising as to what type of Provincials may be allowed, in our communications over the next few days.
There will be no cohorts or number limits for leagues and associations, so no more pods.  Teams and leagues are free to begin to schedule as they wish. 
Non-medical face masks are highly recommended but not mandatory where 6 – foot distancing can be maintained.
Spectators will be allowed based on diamond capacity.
Screening (Contact tracing) is mandatory for all players and spectators.
PLEASE NOTE: Reopening is subject to implementation by each individual Public Health Unit. Please check with your local public health unit to verify any restrictions or conditions they might have.
Please be advised we do not yet know what the parameters will be in step 3 BUT will advise as we receive the information from government.

